
The Central Credit Register
The Central Credit Register is a new secure system for collecting personal and credit information on loans of €500 or more. 

It is owned and operated by the Central Bank of Ireland, under the Credit Reporting Act 2013 and has been set up in order 

to fulfil the Governments commitments under the EU/IMF Programme of Financial Support for Ireland.

From 30 June 2017 and each month after that lenders, including banks, credit unions, and any other lender that provides 

consumer loans for €500 and above, are required to submit personal and credit information on those loans to the Central 

Credit Register.

We will be writing to all affected customers to advise them in advance of our first submission of their personal and credit 

information to the Central Credit Register.

Further information on the operation of the Central Credit Register, including your rights, is available at 

https://www.centralcreditregister.ie

If you have any questions or for arrears support, please contact our Galway office on 091 700 010 or

e-mail us at info@linkfinancial.ie


